
September 23, 2024 

Ann-Marie Norio 
Regional Clerk 
Office of the Regional Clerk 
1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way 
St. Catharines ON  L2V 4T7 

Sent via email: Ann-Marie.Norio@niagararegion.ca 

Re: Reconstruction of Regional Road 87 
Our File: 10.4.99 

Dear Ms. Norio, 

At its meeting held September 9, 2024, St. Catharines City Council approved the following 
motion: 

WHEREAS Regional staff is recommending to their Public Works Committee to 
stay with their preferred alternative, despite our Council’s motion of March 4, 
2024 objecting to their alternative and requesting that they develop a new 
alternative, Council reiterates their strong support for our March 4 motion; and 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that Council explicitly requests that Regional 
Council not implement the preferred option contained in the Regional EA 
recommendation. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of the City Clerk at extension 1512. 

Donna Delvecchio, Acting City Clerk 
Legal and Clerks Services, Office of the City Clerk 
:av 
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